
DATE: February 12,2002 
TO: 

RE: 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (Bay6) 

Docket No. 01 1392-TP: Complaint of AT&T Communications of the Southern States 
Inc., TCG South Florida, and AT&T Broadband Phone against BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc. for Improper Use and Treatment of Certain NXX Codes. 

FROM: Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement (Ilen) $ y-, fiK* 

Please place the following correspondence from BellSouth in the above referenced docket. 

March 12, 2002 Supplementary Clarification Letter from Mr. Stan 
Greer (BellSouth) to Mr. Levent Ileri (FPSC) Regarding AT&T 
Complaint 

If you have any questions, please call me at 413-6562. 

LI 
Attachment 

cc: Office of the General Counsel (F. Banks) 
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement (Casey, Bulecza-Banks) 

~- 

OTH ,-- 



@I BELLSOUTH 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 850 224-5139 
Suite 400 Fax 850 222-8640 
150 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee. Florida 32301 

Stan L. Greer 
Manager  - Regulatory Relations 

March 12,2002 

Mr. Levent Ileri 
Engineer 
Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: 

Dear Mr. Ileri: 

Docket No. 01 1392-TP - AT&T Complaint on Odbal l  Cot es 

On February 1,2002, BellSouth provided notice to the Commission of its intent to 
develop a method for routing 930 traffic (BellSouth’s Uniserve Service) over Alternative 
Local Exchange Companies (“ALECs”) interconnection trunks rather than requiring the 
ALEC to purchase trunks to BellSouth’s Traffic Operator Position System (“TOPS”). 
BellSouth has completed implementation of these trunks in all LATAs where there are 
Uniserve customers. At this time, each ALEC should have the ability to route 930 traffic 
over its interconnection trunks. However, BellSouth wants to make it clear that this 
routing process is not intended for and BellSouth will not allow the interconnection 
trunks to be used for, the transport of ordinary TOPS traffic to the TOPS tandem. In 
addition, BellSouth will remove these trunks when BellSouth Uniserve customers are 
transitioned to other services. 

As for the other oddball codes (203,204,440 and 780), BellSouth is currently working to 
transition its current customers from services using these codes. BellSouth believes these 
customers will be moved from the codes before March 2003 provided there are no 
unforeseen problems. Unfortunately, some of the services BellSouth offers using these 
codes are Open Network Architecture (“ONA”) services that require FCC approval. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (850) 224-5 139. 

Sincerelv 

Manager 
Regulatory Relations 

Cc: Tracy Hatch - Counsel for AT&T 


